
  
  

A notice in the East Jerusalem branch office of the Interior Ministry   
 
The following notice - in Arabic only - has been hanging for over a year next to the 
information desk in the East Jerusalem branch office of the Interior Ministry, and 
reads as follows: 
 


	 ا��زارة و�� 
��� ا���ة أ�
�ء ��ا��آ� ��� ����� ا�%$(رة"إ�	 �%&�ر ا�%�ا�$#" ا����ء !�م ��د* ".  
 
This effectively translates into:   
 
To all visitors, please do not perform the duty of prayer while on the office 
premises. And "with apologies"  
 
(Photo taken by a member of HaMoked's staff, February 2010)   
 

 


